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June 2021 

Dear Year 5 team, 

Earlier this term we invited you to attend our CHS Super Subject Fayre which was designed to give your 

Year 5 students a taste of different subjects in high school. Due to the current changing circumstances and 

looking forward to what might happen in a few weeks we have taken the decision to change to a virtual 

event. Unfortunately, this means your students will not get to experience the ‘big school’ environment but 

we still aim to help introduce new subjects to your students and get them excited about topics that they 

will be studying in the future. 

For our Virtual CHS Super Subject Fayre, we will provide a package of individual videos that will introduce 

subject, provide an activity for your students and pose further thinking. These videos will be created and 

hosted by the subjects we would have covered on the original day. They include Science, Dance, History, 

Geography and many others. We will provide any resources you may need for your students to take part in 

the sessions and have these delivered to your school.  

The resources for the Virtual CHS Super Subject Fayre will be emailed and deliver to you on Monday 28th 

June and you can use them on the day that best fits your timetable. There will be a synopsis of what each 

subject is doing so you can pick and choose the subjects you want to use for your classes own personal 

taster experience. The event could even extend it to a full day if you would like. 

It would be lovely to see the work that your students do on the day and it can be emailed to the address 

below so that it can be celebrated and rewarded. 

We understand that this is not an ideal situation, but we still hope to provide an experience that your 

students will love and be really excited about.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Lindsey Mitchell 

Transition Coordinator 

l.mitchell@chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk
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